
The Newsletter of Fulwell Infant School Academy 
Mrs Angus’s message... Number 11 

7th March 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 

We have had a very busy and productive first week back after the half-term break. Thank you to 
everyone who attended the parent-teacher meetings. These meetings provide a valuable 
opportunity to discuss your child's progress, review their work, and explore ways to support their 
learning at home. Our dedicated teachers have worked tirelessly, and I am sure you can 
appreciate that speaking with parents for several hours after a full morning of teaching is no 
small task! 
 

World Book Day was a fantastic success, and it was wonderful to see so many children 
participating by dressing up as their favourite characters or coming to school in PJs. We hope 
families did not feel any pressure to purchase costumes, as pyjamas are always a fun and 
comfortable option. A selection of photos from the day is included for you to enjoy. 
 

Class 8 had an exciting learning experience this week as they conducted a traffic survey as part 
of their geography and math studies. They practiced creating tally charts to support their 
understanding of counting in fives. Ebdon Lane proved to be a busy area, with traffic generated 
by the doctor’s surgery, Peter Stracey, and, of course, our school. 
 

On that note, we would like to remind all parents about the importance of safe and considerate 
parking. Unfortunately, we have recently been informed of another ‘near miss’ involving a child 
due to vehicles stopping illegally outside the school. For the safety of all our children, we kindly 
ask that parents park in designated areas and, when necessary, walk a little further to ensure a 
safer environment for everyone. 
 

Next week is science week –we have visits from parents, Fulwell Juniors and Year 2 are visiting 
Monkwearmouth on Thursday. More news will follow… 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Best wishes, 
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SOFIA -please note there will be an Easter 

egg competition, just before the Easter holidays. 




